
 

Free employer booths available at 
Palm Beach State College Job Fair  

(Lake Worth, Fla. – March 3, 2010) Palm Beach State College’s Lake Worth Career 

Center is hosting its annual job fair and still has booths available for employers, free of 

charge. 

The upcoming job fair will be held April 6 from 9:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. in the Elisabeth W. 

Erling Gym, Lake Worth campus, 4200 Congress Ave. 

Attendees will include Palm Beach State students, graduates and the public. Banks, 

hotels, health care, law enforcement departments and retail services are among some 

of the employers already signed up for the 2010 Job Fair. To view a list of all attending 

employers, visit www.PalmBeachState.edu/career.xml. 

 

To schedule your booth or for more information, contact Gail Tomei at 

tomeig@palmbeachstate.edu or 561-868-3066. 

 
Serving more than 50,000 students annually, Palm Beach State College is the largest institution 
of higher education in Palm Beach County, providing the bachelor’s degree, associate degrees, 
professional certificates, career training and lifelong learning. Established in 1933 as Florida's 
first public community college, it offers more than 100 programs of study at locations in Lake 
Worth, Boca Raton, Palm Beach Gardens and Belle Glade. 
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